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Hello SKIF-USA member dojos, 

 

Following suggestions from our recent member dojo survey, the Board of Directors hope to 

increase SKIF-USA's presence on social media as a way to better connect our members to each 

other. While some of you may not currently participate in such things as Facebook, Twitter or 

Instagram, we would like to encourage your dojo to consider social media to bring together our 

organization.                

 

As such, SKIF-USA has created profiles on different social media platforms and hope that you 

will connect with them. We hope to use these platforms to engage with members regarding 

upcoming events, happenings and a sense of community among our members. However, we are 

aware of other Facebook groups/pages claiming to represent SKIF-USA. We want to let our 

members know the official & only group representing SKIF-USA is: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/skifusa/  

 

This group is moderated and controlled by the Board of Directors. Other pages/groups claiming 

to represent SKIF-USA on Facebook are not recognized members of SKIF-USA or SKIF. We 

advise caution when posting, responding to or reading anything on other pages/groups purporting 

to represent SKIF-USA. SKIF-USA also now has accounts on Twitter (@skif_usa) and 

Instagram (skif_usa). Please connect with us on these platforms. A word of caution: please 

practice respectful behavior on these channels. All our students, young and old will be able to see 

what is posted. The best advice is to remember not to post anything in social media that you 

wouldn’t say in the dojo.         

    

Thank you. 

OSS! 
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